

INDUSTRIAL AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

820 Central Building Seattle, Washington 98104 Telephone (206) 623-5560 or 624-1900

February 2, 1971

Mr. Burton Kingsbury Attorney at Law Bellingham National Bank Building Bellingham, Washington 98225

Dear Kr. Kingsbury:

Please refer to our discussion concerning the proposed installation of an underground 120/240 V single-phase service line off Willow Road across a reserve area of the Edgemoor Community Group to provide power for operation of railway facilities nearby.

Enclosed are two prints showing the proposed line in red. You will note that from a point opposite Lot 3 the line is buried in Willow Road and extends underground all the way down to the railway track. A portion of the line, of course, would be on the Edgemoor reserve, and it is for this area we desire either an easement for the continued location of the underground wire, or if that is not possible to be granted some form of license and permission that would allow the continued location of the wire on the reserve property.

Will you please have this proposed grant of easement or license and permission considered by your people and let us know what you can do if anything to accommodate the requirement.

Sincerely,

RICHARD D. LARSON

Regional Manager - Real Estate

Bv:

Assistant Regional Manager

Real Estate

Encs.

BMB:ek